
COUNCIL OF ADULT EDUCATION LEADERS 

By Jessica Dorris – Region Representative 

 

The Council of Adult Education met at the end of September and again in November. Meetings 
focused on several key areas, including the discussion and approval of structural changes to the 
leadership, officer nominations, and the review of council bylaws and goals. Important legislative 
updates highlighted new laws affecting education, such as changes to independent study and 
funding programs. Council discussions included current challenges in adult education related to 
funding, enrollment, staffing, credentialing, and adult literacy needs. A process was developed to 
gather feedback to contribute to the One Voice Legislative Platform. The next meeting is scheduled 
for February 26, 2025. 


